Questionnaire: Peace Church post-pandemic

Dear Peace Church sisters and brothers

As we anticipate the eventual lifting of Corona restrictions, we have a unique opportunity to reflect
on how Peace Church life has changed due to the pandemic and how we want it to be going forward.

We want to hear from you! Please take a few minutes to think about the four questions below and
write down your thoughts. You can return your filled-in questionnaires in person or by email.

Your responses to the questionnaire are really appreciated. Thank you!

Kat and Pastor Christine

Question 1: What do you miss most about Peace Church from before Corona?
(What did you really enjoy in Peace Church life that has either been cancelled, changed, or you
haven’t been able to participate in because of the pandemic?)

Question 2: During the Covid-19 pandemic, what have you appreciated or enjoyed about
Peace Church and the ways we have ‘been church’?
(What has been good about Peace Church, as you have experienced it, throughout the pandemic?)

Question 3: How would you like to ‘be church together’ after Corona restrictions are over?
What activities or elements of church life would you like to see (re)started, continued, or stopped?

Question 4: If you have any other reflections on this theme, please write them below.
For instance, what have you learned about church/worship/fellowship in this time because of the
pandemic? What do you feel God is teaching us through this shared experience?



